
Newsletter

Vanessa.

Apri l  2024
Providing families with the latest updates from our home

Welcome to our April NewsletterWelcome to our April Newsletter
As we approach Easter it is a time for renewal with Spring
starting and the chance to be grateful for all that we have.

We are currently discussing this theme with all our residents
and are touched to hear about all that they are grateful for.

We are saying goodbye to Sophie and Habiba, our students
from Shoreham Academy. They have been visiting
Meadowcroft  as part of their Health and Social Care courses.
We wish them well with their colleges and future careers.

Please welcome Callum who is starting work experience with us
this month from Brighton Forward.

We are also preparing for our Summer fayre on 6th July at 3pm.

Our residents are looking forward to being part of this and June
Westbrook has chosen Cancer Research UK as the charity for
this year. If you can help out on the day or give a raffle prize or a
bottle for the tombola we would be very grateful.

Best wishes
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Mocktails



Afternoon rush at
Meadowcroft!



Red Nose Day baking!



Easter card making

Afternoon Tea



Contact us 

Meadowcroft Care Home
30 Buckingham Road
Shoreham By Sea
West Sussex
BN43 5UB

Phone number
01273 452 582

Email address
info@meadowcroft.care 

Website
www.meadowcroft.caree

Social Media

17th May

All our usual activities will continue as normal,
but here are a few save the dates!

Activities for AprilActivities for April

Making clay
sunflowers with

the local nursery
children

Karaoke and Dancing

Australian culture
and wildlife

Musical bingo Bowling and baloon
games

27th April

3rd April

Planting sunflowers  
and tomatoes

8th April

10th April 19th April

26th April

http://www.meadowcroft.care/
http://www.meadowcroft.care/

